
About 
 

GrayWarriors.org 

Gray Warriors was 
founded in 2017 in 
memory of Chris J. 
Toneff and Colleen K. 
Toneff (mother and 
son) who both passed 
away from brain 
cancer. 

 

2019 Gray Warriors 
provided $7,108 in 
grants to individuals 
suffering from brain 
cancer.  

$3,074 Housing 

$302 Vehicle expense 

$1,773 Utilities 

$1,959 Hotel/travel 
expenses 

 

Gray Warriors saw 
revenue of $21,470. 
This includes donations 
and revenue from the 
brain cancer 
conference. 
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2019 Annual Report 
“Helping those as they battle the 

beast of brain cancer” 
 

Gray Warriors is a 501(c)(3) non-profit 

organization which provides grants to those 

in need and to provide support for 

individuals suffering from brain 

cancer/tumors. 

 
  

  “The Gray Warriors helped me pay my car payment 

and daycare while I was going through treatments. They 

helped lift some of the weight off my shoulders and lifted 

some of the worry! If it wasn't for them, I probably 

wouldn't have a car right now or daycare. Thank you so 

much to the Gray Warriors for everything! I have now 

finished my first round of treatments and can enjoy time 

with my family and my three babies!” Nicole 
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Board of Directors: 

 
Bonnie Sadler, President & 
Founder 

 
Jonathan Huss, Vice President 

 
Patty Berning, Secretary 

 
Kelsey Baskerville, Treasurer

 

Phil Baskerville, Director 

PhiPh 

Events: 
2nd Annual Brain Cancer Symposium 

Partners/Donors: 
Microsoft 
NuCara Pharmacy & Home Medical 
Farmer’s State Bank 
Compassus Hospice & Palliative Care 
Home Care Assistance 
Impact Marketing 
Green State Credit Union 
Inspired Living Chiropractic 
Hagarty Waychoff Grarup Funeral Service 
Koch Specialties 
Cedar Valley Hospice 
Doug Reiter Golf Outing 
NewAldaya Lifescapes 
Care Initiatives Hospice 
Van G. Miller Family Charitable Foundation 
Veridian Credit Union 
Sunnyside Country Club 
 
Gray Warriors has also received funds from: 
Facebook fundraisers 
Jean Day Friday fundraisers--MercyOne, Beecher Field Walker 
Morris Hoffman Johnson   Law Firm 
Mug & Shirt sales 
Numerous individual supporters 
 

Join us for our 3rd Annual Brain Cancer Symposium  
Tuesday, May 19, 2020 at Bien Venu, Cedar Falls, IA 

Speakers: 
Dr. Laura Rhee, Palliative Care Physician  

Dr. Ian Parney, Neurosurgeon 
Mayo Clinic, Rochester, MN 
 

Volunteer Opportunities are available. 

Website:  GrayWarriors.org  
Phone:  319 404-1348 
https://www.facebook.com/GrayWarriors 

 


